Date:

The Honorable Tom Torlakson

State Capitol, Room 4032

Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: Senate Bill No. 1454 - Matt’s Law
Dear Senator Torlakson:

We are writing in support of “Matt’s Law” Senate Bill No. 1454.

We have followed this heartrending story from the beginning, Matthew Carrington seemed liked a wonderful young man with everything to live for and to have his life cut so tragically short is an abomination.   There is no reason that he had to die. If someone had done something about hazing a long time ago, we would not have lost so many young people to these senseless deaths. 

We are so pleased that you have taken this on and want you to know that you have our full support in seeing that this law is passed.

Sincerely,

Name

Group Name (if any)

Address

City, State, Zip

